
The NJDOE and SCBOH have accepted the districts comprehensive COVID-19 preparedness 
plan so as to count each day, during which we conduct business through virtual instruction, 
toward the state required 180 days; therefore, there are no current plans to cancel spring break. 
Please be sure to monitor this site for updates to frequently asked questions. 


